
To whom this may concern, 

 

Please consider ending the county’s contract with wildlife services and additionally, implementing a non-lethal 

coexistence program.  

 

California’s beautiful wildlife has fallen victim too many times to wildlife services’ lethal approach.  

 

A concerned California resident, 

Liliana Aguilar  

 


